LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 6th JUNE 2014 1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), David Higham, Tommy Hutchinson, David Smith and Thomas Wilson (Ticketing).
APOLOGIES
Ste Hunt & Ian Littlewood.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· The group from ‘Inspire Me MENCAP’ will be invited to attend the next meeting when objectives are clear.
· The Fans Forum scheduled for 26th June has been cancelled due to work being undertaken on the Centenary Stand.
TICKETING UPDATE
· The club membership scheme commenced renewals for the coming season on 2nd June.
· Tickets for the friendly with Preston go on sale on Monday 9th June with concession prices at £5.
FUNDING

· The new membership cards have been purchased and will be distributed as and when the new database system is approved and in use by the membership sub-committee. 
DLO UPDATE

· A variety of subjects are awaiting confirmation and agreement, however as the DAO has moved to a new role at the Foundation, there is nothing further to report until his replacement is briefed and a course of action decided upon.

· The DAO role and their involvement with the LDSA will be clarified on Monday 9th June. Michelle Kirk is the likely successor and will hopefully be with us at our next meeting.
MEMBERSHIP
· A meeting will be arranged shortly by the membership sub-committee with the Chairperson and Secretary so the membership database can be reorganised on to the computer system.

SOCIAL
· The photograph from the Christmas Party for presenting to the club manager has been selected, a suitable set of frames are to be purchased by the Social Secretary.

PODCAST
· The next programme is ready to be launched, although we are still awaiting an interview with Roy Evans to include in it.

AOB

· A lengthy discussion on the clubs stadium redevelopment plans and proposed wheelchair allocation was entered into, with dialogue about proposals to ensure the maximum number are made available when phase one of the stadium rebuild has been completed.
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 4th July 2014 at 1pm. The DAO or Social Secretary (confirmation required asp after 9th June meeting) is to book the relevant location. 
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07507 189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.          
